16-094¢

Sonja Birr

From: Chad Scheinoha

Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 3:32 PM

To: Sonja Birr

Cc: Dan Koski; Alvin Rehme; Sandy Ronski; Sue Reilly; Karen Dorow; Justin Nickels; Steve
Corbeille

Subject: Forestry fund PI agenda item

Sonja,

The Tree Commission is recommending a new firewood fee. They proposed the fee during our 11-8-2016
meeting. Please add this to the Pl Agenda.

We already have a $50 (1 ton load) fee for delivered firewood. Normally if a homeowner wants the wood then we don’t
haul it/sell it, they get it for free. The commission looked at this as lost revenue so proposed a fee for the homeowner if
we leave the wood there for them. We would add this to our existing fee schedule for firewood if approved.

Proposed fee:
e 1ton load of wood left on homeowners property.- $25

Chad J. Scheinoha
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